Penfield Rangers Soccer Club

Minutes from the Board Meeting on January 6, 2007

Board Members Present: 

Rui Amorim, Ron Bartlett, Jon Brown, Sean Doherty, Vicky Hansen,  Chuck Johnson, Doreen Salamone, Dennis Skrtic, Randy Spaan,  Bill Thurston, Dave Vadas, Dave Weiner

Meeting called to order at 6 p.m.

PRESIDENT’S REPORT
Approved December minutes

2008 Tryout Committee:

Jon Brown: Coordinator

Committee members: Chuck Johnson, Dave Weiner, Bill Thurston

ACTION ITEM: D. Skrtic will contact/invite Dan Scheid and Steve King to join the committee 

2008 Field Coordinator

D. Salamone will become the coordinator, mentored/assisted by D. Weiner 

Coach & Managers meeting will be Jan 15 at the Penfield Community Center
TREASURER’S REPORT 

Quarterly Report presented. Fiscal year will be aligned with calendar year

Discussion on the accounting approach to Indoor fee expenses. The issue should be resolved when the fiscal year is aligned with the calendar year

Brighton Sports Zone indoor contract ends April 2008. 

ACTION ITEM:  D. Weiner will research renewing contract, as well as pricing other options/indoor facilities.

REGISTRAR’S REPORT

V. Hansen is now registrar. Discussion on dual rostering

COACHING COMMITTEE REPORT

First coaches training session was held Jan 5th. With Dick Beal at Brighton Sports Zone. The next session (date TBD) will be run by Chris Apple, (U of R soccer coach) 

First Aid training for coaches will be offered in the spring. Coaches will be able to receive first aid certification by attending this two to three hour course.

EQUIPMENT COORDINATOR REPORT

Equipment has been inventoried.

 ACTION ITEM: New equipment will be ordered this week by D. Vadas. 

Suggestion for teams to be supplied with an equipment bag (with Rangers logo) for next year.

The club has submitted an application for a grant from NYS West to receive a set of goals at half price. Recipients of the grant will be informed in late January. If received, the goals would be donated to the town to replace the goals used on the small-sided fields adjacent to the library. Discussion on the possibility of moving the old goals to Rothfuss or another location, to set up another small-sided field

Each team will receive ice packs as part of their equipment. 

ACTION ITEM: R. Amorim will research ice pack purchase prices 

WEBSITE COORDINATOR

Discussion on email capabilities through the website. S. Doherty has just begun as the new website coordinator 

OTHER BUSINESS

ACTION ITEM: Fall Soccer for U8-12 proposal to be presented by R. Bartlett at the February meeting

Survey for Micro soccer was presented and discussed

ACTION ITEM: D. Salamone will research purchasing uniforms every other year instead of each year. 

Pierce Catone was this year’s recipient of the Dave Elliot award. 

ACTION ITEM: D. Weiner will have the plaque engraved

Meeting adjourned at 8pm
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